Temporary Closure Notice for Joy Family Dental



Dear Joyful Patients,

We hope this message finds you well. We're reaching out to inform you of an unexpected incident at Joy Family Dental.

Recently, a vehicle accidentally drove into the front of our office, causing significant damage. Fortunately, everyone is safe, and we are now focused on repairing and reconstructing our space to welcome you back as soon as possible.

During this time, our office will be temporarily closed. If you have an upcoming appointment, please rest assured that a member of our team will reach out to reschedule or discuss alternative arrangements.

We understand how important your dental care is and will keep you updated every step of the way. For the latest information on our reopening and any changes, please stay tuned to your email, our website, and Facebook page.

Thank you for your patience, understanding, and continued support. We look forward to serving you again soon in a safe and restored environment.

Warm regards,

Janul Mary D.O.S.

Dr. Tamra Montroy and the Joy Family Dental Team